
YEAR 7 MEMO: 9th MAY 2025

We celebrated our great 
achievements as a school 

community with outstanding 
attendance results. We came 

in the top 25% of schools in the 
UK! 

Our year 7 attendance last 
week was 88.72%. This is the 

lowest it’s been for a long time. 
Attendance matters right until 

the end of term!

Students have been cooking pizza 
swirls in food tech. This will 

continue next week too. Ingredients 
are included here, in knowledge 
organisers and on the Food Tech 

noticeboard in school.

There has been an increase in low 
level disruption in year 7. Students 

are receiving consequences for 
talking in lesson and for not 

following school expectations.
It’s really important that students 

remember our core values of 
Respect, Integrity, Teamwork and 
aspiration at all times in school.

GCSE Exams  will finish in school 
and we will say Goodbye to our 

year 11 students as they begin the 
next stage in their education.

Students will begin learning about 
exam etiquette ahead of their end 

of year assessments. 

On Wednesday  - National ’Thank 
a Teacher’ Day -  we want to thank  

every single staff member in 
school for all of their hard work 
each and every day!  Thank you!

LAST WEEK THIS WEEK NEXT WEEK

FOOD INGREDIENTS
Pizza Swirls

• 225g plain flour, plus 
extra to dust

• 100g butter or margarine, 
chilled and diced, plus 
extra for greasing

• 3 tbsp tomato puree or 
pesto

• 40g  Cheddar, grated

School will provide:
1 tsp dried oregano
1 egg, beaten
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